
 

 

TOWN OF LITTLETON                            04.24.2018 

Board of Commissioners BUDGET Work Session  

 

The Board of Commissioners of the Town of Littleton held a BUDGET work session on Thursday, April 24, 

2018 at 7:00 pm.  In attendance were Commissioners Gerleen Pitchford, Donald Spragins, Stephen Barcelo, 

Clara Debnam and Bonita Knight.  A quorum was present.   Mayor Owen Scott called the meeting to order at 

7:01 pm.   

 

Commissioner Spragins led the discussion on budget preparation and line item descriptions for FUND 10 

(general fund).  Topics of the discussions included departmental spending, revenue sources and proposed 

special projects for the upcoming fiscal year.  No formal action was taken as additional budget meetings are 

planned. 

 

The Board agreed to meet again to continue budget discussions including FUND 30 during the regularly 

schedule work session on Tuesday, May 8, 2018, 6:00 pm.   

 

With no further business Commissioner Spragins made the motion; seconded by Commissioner Pitchford to 

adjourn the meeting at 9:51pm.  The motion voted and carried unanimously. 

 

        ____________________________________ 

            Town Clerk 


